
 

The Church Board met recently to discuss the current situation COVID-19 with the 

recommendations made by Governor Hogan, Frederick County Government and the Mid-

Atlantic District of the Church of the Brethren.  Please see the following decisions that 

were made in order to comply: 

 

In Person Worship Services:   

In person worship services will begin on Sunday, July 5 in the sanctuary.  We will follow 

all state and local regulations including wearing a face mask/covering and practice 

distancing.   In the meantime, messages from our pastors are being recorded on Sunday 

morning and will be posted on our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/BCCoB1855); 

website (www.bushcreekchurch.org); and via ZOOM.  Also, for those of you who do not 

have internet access, each week a copy of the sermon script, along with prayer concerns 

that have been received that week will be mailed.   

 
(taken from June 2020 newsletter) 
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